
 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Skipton   Term: Summer 2 2021  Whole School Topic:  Mini Beasts & Mighty Beasts 

What’s been going on? Sports Day & training photos 

It’s the end of another school year! 

Skipton Class have all grown in 

independence and self-esteem, and 

have made so much progress socially. 

The pupils have amazed us everyday 

with their love of  learning and general 

enthuastiasm for everything they do – 

they really have been a joy to be around! 

 

In English and topic, pupils have been 

learning about sharks and pythons.  

 

In maths, they have been looking at 

temperature and have practised 

reading and colouring scales that go up 

in intervals of 2 and 5.  

 

In the afternoons, we have been doing 

lots of PE in preparation for Green Bubble 

Sports Day. We have also been playing 

lots of turn-taking and completing mighty 

beast related activities.  

 

The Skipton Team have thoroughly 

enjoyed getting to know each pupil and 

wish them all the very best as they move 

onto new classes. We will miss them! We 

ask that they all now use the next few 

weeks to rest and have a well-deserved 

break but most importantly stay safe as 

they enjoy their summer holiday. We will 

look forward to seeing all of their faces 

around the school when they return in 

September 2021.  

 

Finally, the Skipton Team would like to say 

a huge thank you to YOU for your 

continued support this term and over the 

last few years.  

 

The Skipton Team   

 
 

 

 

    
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

Tuesday 20th July – Last day of Summer Term 2 

Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd September – 

Training days – Pupils not in school 

Friday 3rd September – First day of Autumn 

Term 1 

Friday 22nd October – Last day of Autumn 

Term 1 

Monday 1st November – First day of Autumn 

Term 2 

 


